Bevendean Primary School

Heath Hill Avenue, Brighton, BN2 4JP

T: 01273 681292
F: 01273 622334
E: admin@bevendean.brighton-hove.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Martyn Giddens
Deputy Headteacher: Mr Mark Dally

A place for everyone to succeed and thrive

School Survey Summary: December 2017

1. My child is happy at school.

2. My child feels safe at school.

3. The school makes sure children are well behaved.

4. My child is making good progress.

* parent / teacher meetings do not take place until March, 2018

5. The school deals effectively with bullying.

6. The school responds well to my concerns.

7. The school is well lead & managed.

8. I would recommend this school to another parent.
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